February 16, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. lst
McCook, NE 69001

Dear Bill:
Thank you very much for your letter of January l17.
This will confirm your reception of KSIL at 1:16 a.m,
January 17, 1977.
Your idea of the announcer appears to be correct. He
was a young boy, the son of the man on duty at that
time, who for some reason thought it was clever to
have his son do the frequency check. For whatever it
is worth the announcer is no longer with us.
Thank you for your interest in KSIL.
Sincexely, 5
// // //

VRobert, F/’]}e 20

Owner, General Manager
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